
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PAVING ACTIVITY 

Dunlop Street Corridor Improvements  
Contract 2019-083T 
 
November 18, 2020 
 
 

 
 
Details of activity 
 
Date of paving activity:  
Friday, November 20, 2020  
7 a.m. to 7 p.m., weather permitting  
 
Location:   
Dunlop Street from Five Points to Toronto, 
as well as side streets (Mulcaster, Owen, 
Five Points, Maple, Mary and Toronto) 
 
Arnott Construction, on behalf of the City of 
Barrie, is scheduled to place top course 
asphalt on November 20, weather permitting.   
 
The road will be closed to traffic. Pedestrian 
access to businesses will be maintained.  
 
The work at the intersections that are 
currently open will be a rolling closure for the 
paving operation. While work is occurring at 
the specific intersection, traffic through the 
intersection may be detoured or limited. 
Expect delays.  
 
Street parking will resume the day after the 
work is complete, weather permitting. 
 
Any vehicles on the road after 7 a.m. on 
November 20, 2020, will be towed at the 
owner’s expense.  
 
 

 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and 
thank you for your continued patience and 
cooperation during construction.  
 
Tuesday, November 24 is the alternate date 
if there’s inclement weather on Friday.  
 
 
Who do I contact? 
If you have questions or to arrange deliveries 
during the road closure, please contact: 
 

Sara Shaw  
Public Relations Officer, Arnott 
705-627-7779 
dunlop@arnottgroup.com  
 

Visit barrie.ca/DigDowntown for information, 
updates and FAQs. 
For daily and weekly construction updates, visit 
the BIA’s website.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dunlop Street paving scheduled to take place on 
Friday, November 20 

Road will be closed, no street parking available 
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